LICENSING ACT 2003

NOTICE OF APPLICATION

 FOR THE VARIATION OF A PREMISES LICENCE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an application has been made to the licensing authority of East Hampshire District Council for the variation of a premises licence under section 34 of the Licensing Act 2003.

Details of the application are as follows:

Name of Applicant: 
Froyle Park Limited
Postal address of premises: 
Froyle Park, Ryebridge Lane, Upper Froyle, Alton, Hampshire GU34 4LA
Brief description of proposed variation to premises licence:

To change the standard timings for New Years Eve (licensable activities to be permitted until 1am), to licence a new extension for the supply of alcohol and performance of live music (same timings as rest of property), to licence the grounds at the rear of the property for the supply of alcohol for consumption on the premises, removal of a non-standard timing on the opening hours and to remove a planning condition.
A copy of the statutory register may be inspected during normal office hours (please call 01730 234379/89 to arrange) or by viewing the licensing public register at www.easthants.gov.uk 

Any responsible authority or any other person wishing to make representations on this matter must submit those representations in writing to Licensing, Council Offices, Monterey House, Bedford Road, Petersfield, GU32 3LJ.
Written representations may also be made by email to: licensing@easthants.gov.uk
Representations must be received by midnight on 14 October 2024
ANY REPRESENTATIONS WILL BE NOTIFIED TO THE APPLICANT AND WILL BE CONSIDERED BY THE LICENSING AUTHORITY.

Please note that it is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in connection with an application, and on summary conviction for the offence, a person is liable to a fine, the maximum fine is unlimited.  
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